
Enjoy a delicious Stromboli from Abbruzzi & Giunta!!  
Perfect to have on hand for those crazy nights or freeze
for future events when you need to perfect appetizer!!! 

ORDERS DUE NO LATER THAN THURSDAY, APRIL 25th
PICK-UP WILL BE ON FRIDAY, MAY 3rd at the Quinn House

(on the OLGC campus) FROM 2:30 pm - 3:15 pm 
P L E A S E  C O N T A C T  T A R A  B A N A S Z  A T

T A R A A M B @ H O T M A I L . C O M  W I T H  A N Y  Q U E S T I O N S .  

Name: _______________________________________________________________________

Oldest Child's Name: __________________________________ Homeroom:  _________

Cell Number: ________________________________________________________________ 

Email: _______________________________________________________________________

Please send order form & payment (cash or check payable to OLGC PTA)
to Tara Banasz c/o Brooke Banasz 5B

Our Lady of Good
Counsel School PTA

Fundraiser

Thank you for supporting our school!


